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22 October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Please find attached the provisional mock timetable for your child for the week beginning Monday 29 
November until Friday 10 December. Results will be given out on the 14 January 2022 where they will have 
a mock results day to mirror the real experience in the summer. Results will not be shared with students 
before this date. 
 
 
We have attached a support booklet with revision hints and tips to help them organise their time. Students 
have been provided with a paper copy of this booklet and the mock timetable. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Mrs H Davies  
Deputy Headteacher 
 


